I N V I T A T I O N

According to the decision of the Executive Committee of the European Sambo Federation, European Youth and Junior Championships 2007 shall be held in Liepaja, Latvia.

Dear Mr. President,

Latvian Association of SAMBO Clubs would like to invite you and your country’s national team to participate in the European Youth and Junior Championships 2007 taking place from 17 May to 21 May 2007 in ‘Liepājas Metalurgs’ Sports Hall in Liepaja (Latvia).

Latvian Association of Sambo Clubs

President

Andrei Biryukov

